GCDP March Monthly Report
The GCDP voted to get an account with The WAVE and we are getting members trained in all the different ways it will help us identify Democratic voters in the County that we have not been in touch with as of yet.  Our mailing list consists of a little over six hundred but in the February primary Gladwin had 1,400 votes cast for Democrats.  We have more work to do because if only ⅓ of the voters turn out for a primary I would estimate conservatively that we have 2,000 voting democrats in our county.  GCDP will be subletting space to the Biden - Harris campaign and will be an outreach hub for Mid Michigan.  They will be moving in this month.  In February we gained five new members and the interest of still more through our involvement in the Gladwin County Community Builders. Our second meeting of the GCCB will be March 9th and it is a follow up and extension of February’s meeting.  We will be working on 5 different concerns brought to us from the community at large. The GCDP’s quarterly newsletter will be going out next week to people across the county.
